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This week we have begun learning about Boudicca and her rebellion against the 

Romans. Our drama skills were put to the test as we performed short playscripts in 

character. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In English we have finished reading our class 

book ‘Roman Invasion: my story’ and we will 

be beginning to write our own stories next 

week. 

Our Maths this week has focused on our 

understanding of 2D shapes and measuring 

angles. We will be continuing this next week 

before learning about the properties of 3D 

shapes. 

In preparation for our final project outcome, we have begun to think about how we 

will make our own films in the style of ‘Horrible Histories’. We had a lot of fun 

watching clips before planning our own. 

 

Reminders: 

• Read at least 5 times a week and record this in home school book 

• Practise x tables 

• Practise spellings 

• Home learning sharing on Wednesday 7th February 
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